Walsh, Julie E - OCI

From: Brynne McBride [bmcbride@safetyweb.org]

Sent: Tuesday, January 25, 2011 1:47 PM

To: Stegall, Jennifer L - OCI

Cc: Bobby Peterson

Subject: Reports on Status of Consumer Assistance Grant

Attachments: ABC Progress to Date 1.25.11.pdf; ABC DRAFT-outline of clients assisted with OCI grant.pdf

Hi, Jennifer-

Please find two draft attachments to this email, per your request on the status of the Consumer Assistance Grant project partnership with ABC for Health and OCI. Since this is just an initial report, I have it listed as a "draft," until we complete a full progress report for our quarterly OCI meeting and HHS required reporting.

Let me know if you need additional information at this time.

Thanks,

Brynne

Brynne McBride Assistant Director ABC for Health, Inc. 32 North Bassett Street Madison, WI 53703 (608)261-6939 ext. 210 bmcbride@safetyweb.org www.abcforhealth.org

Join HealthWatch Wisconsin: Help build a coordinated, competent public health workforce!



The information contained in this email message, including any attachment(s), is confidential and protected by the attorney client privilege, is proprietary, and is intended only for the use of the designated recipient named above. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient or an agent responsible for delivering it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that you have received this document in error and that review, dissemination, distribution or copying of this message is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify Brynne McBride at 1-800-585-4222 ext. 210. Thank you.